
 

HEARING NOTICE 

THE FOLLOWING HEARING IS CANCELED 

On September 10th at 10:00 am a hearing will be held via Zoom to hear 
evidence regarding Houston County’s objection of a request for 
annexation into the City of Warner Robins with a rezoning request of 
County R-AG zoning to City C-2 zoning. The property subject to this 
objection is located at 727 Old Perry Road, Kathleen, Georgia, 
Houston County. This meeting is open to the public and an invitation 
request for the Zoom meeting can be made via email to Brandy Holle at 
bholle@wrga.gov.  
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